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2018 Convention & Competition
[image: ]April 6 – 7, 2018 – Eugene, OR
   Hosted by the Cascade Chorus

The Cascade Chorus is very excited to be hosting the Division IV convention and competition this year.  We look forward to a day of great singing and much excitement as there will be some non BHS groups joining us on the stage.  We hope you will have a chance to come and enjoy what Eugene has to offer, make new friends and reacquaint yourself with old ones.  We look forward to some inspiring performances from the best that Division IV has to offer.  This convention is open to any group who wants to participate, whether all men, women or mixed.  Please let your non BHS friends know they can be involved!
There is no one specific headquarters hotel this year.  There is a list of local hotels available on the Cascade Chorus website.  We encourage you to book early as there are other events occurring in Eugene on that Saturday and rooms are sure to fill up quickly.  All hotels are only a short drive to both the Friday evening/Afterglow site at Our Redeemer Lutheran church and to Sheldon High School.
Friday evening activities at Our Redeemer Lutheran Church include the chapter presidents meet and greet and a barbershop scavenger hunt.  Also happening at the church is the All-Comers Mic Tester chorus rehearsal.  Both men and women are invited to join this chorus to sing a couple of pole-cat songs and then will begin the contest on Saturday morning.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year all competition events will be happening on one day at Sheldon High School with the choruses taking the stage in the morning, and the quartets in the afternoon.  The highlight of the day will be the evening show featuring the top choruses and quartets as well as other non BHS groups including one from Sheldon High School.    Pick-up of registration packets will be available at the church beginning at 5 PM on Friday.  Remember that there is a $15 on-site registration fee to register on Friday or Saturday so register early!  Photos will be taken of each group immediately after their performance.  Order forms are available on the website.
Please feel free to e-mail me with questions.  On behalf of the Cascade Chorus, we look forward to seeing all of you in Eugene in April!
Sincerely,
Deena Wolfe
Deena Wolfe, BHS Associate
Convention chair, Registration chair
bhsdiv4@gmail.com
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